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Heller Responds to Cost of Living 

Adjustment for Seniors

Washington, D.C.) –U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement concerning the 1.7 percent cost of living increase for seniors receiving Social Security benefits, which was announced by the Social Security Administration earlier today.

“There is no question that times are tough. Nevada’s seniors living on fixed incomes are having an especially difficult time trying to make ends meet and are unable to keep up with the skyrocketing costs of essential goods and services. This adjustment will offer seniors some relief from the stress of continually trying to stretch their dollars to cover their everyday expenses. I will continue advocating for Social Security and Medicare and stand ready to work with my colleagues to improve quality of life for seniors all across the Silver State,” said Senator Heller.
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